
ATTORNEYS AT LAW i PLLC 

January 15, 2019 

Ms. Gwen Pinson, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

David S. Samford 
(859) 368-7740 

david@gosssamfordlaw.com 

Re: In the Matter of Electronic Investigation into the Measuring, Recording, 
and Reporting of Water Loss by Kentucky's Jurisdictional Water Utilities -
PSC Case No. 2018-00394 

Dear Ms. Pinson: 

Please find enclosed for filing with the Commission Garrard County Water 
Association's Supplemental Response to Initial Request for Information No. 1 in the 
above-styled case. This portion of the response was inadvertently omitted from the filing 
made on January 14, 2019. The Supplemental Response to Initial Request for Information 
No. 1 was filed via the Commission's electronic filing system today. The undersigned 
hereby certifies that the electronic filing is a true and accurate copy of the document being 
filed in paper medium; the electronic filing was transmitted to the Commission on January 
14, 2019; there are currently no parties that the Commission has excused from participation 
by electronic means in this proceeding; and a copy of the filing in paper medium is being 
hand delivered to the Commission within two (2) business days. Please let me know if you 
have any questions. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

David S. amford 

Enclosure 

2365 Harrodsburg Road, Suite 8-325 I Lexington, Kentucky 40504 


